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September 26, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chair and Members 
Corporate Services Committee 
 
 
Re:  Participation at Committee Meetings via Technology 
 
As a result of a recent request from a member of the public to speak to the Town and 
Gown Committee via Skype, I am requesting that the Civic Administration be requested 
to investigate how members of the public could be provided with the opportunity to 
speak to Committees of Council using advanced technology (i.e. Skype). 
 
This will require amendments to be made to the Procedure By-law and the Civic 
Administration to investigate how this could be incorporated into technology already in 
place. 
  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Joe Swan 
Councillor, Ward 3 
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